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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE  
 

Project Information 
The Imperial Avenue (600W Block) project will rehabilitate the sewer system in your area. The project will repair sewer 
pipelines to address deterioration and make your sewer more reliable for decades to come.  For additional project details, 
please visit LACitySan.org sewer projects page.  
 
As part of this sewer project, the contractor will be conducting the following activities near you:  

 

Construction Activities  
Activities will occur on Imperial Avenue, between Loma Vista Street and Hillcrest Street. Most work will occur in the 
green space between Imperial Avenue and Imperial Highway. 
 

• Construction site set-up  
• Setup of temporary sewer bypass to allow continued sewer function 
• Excavation, removal of damaged pipe segments and replacement with new pipe 
• Remodel Maintenance Hole Channel and Install a new City of LA Standard gas trap 
• Backfilling and site restoration 
 

 

Work Schedule and Location 
When:   Day work :    November 28, 2022 – December 2, 2022 
              7:00am – 3:30pm 

Night work:  Overnight the nights of November 30 and December 1 
               8:00pm – 6:00am 
 
 

Where:  Imperial Avenue, between Loma Vista Street & Hillcrest Street 
  **The majority of this work will take place in the green space between Imperial Ave & Imperial Hwy   

 

What you need to know  
• Temporary “No Parking” in the construction work zone with advance notification. 
• Sewer service will remain operational at all times. 
• Imperial Ave between Loma Vista & Hillcrest will intermittently be reduced to one-way traffic. Flaggers will be 

present to ensure safety. 
• Driveway, sidewalk, trash and delivery access will be maintained at all times. 
• Schedule is subject to change due to weather and other unforeseen circumstances. 
• Noise, dust, and vibration are associated with this work. Mitigation measures will be in place. 
• You may see trucks, workers, and pipe and other construction materials. 
• After 5:00 p.m. and weekends, contact the LA Sanitation & Environment Customer Care Center at (800) 773-2489 

 

Contact Us 
Allison Arnold  (213) 485-3221 allison.arnold@lacity.org  
Follow LA Sanitation & Environment to stay updated with the latest news and events! 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 
As a covered entity under Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act, the City of Los Angeles does not discriminate on the basis of disability and, upon request, will provide reasonable accommodation to ensure equal 
access to its programs, services and activities. 

Our Partners 


